
June 10 2020 

Planning Board Meeting 

Lovell Maine 

Members present: Richard Legere, Kevin McDonald, Karen Bacchiocchi, Leigh Kirby and Jane Lansing. 

Absent; Heinrich Wrum 

Also present Mr and Mrs Thomas Farrington, Sarah Clemmons, Bill Paulman and Margo Lord. 

Meeting is called to order by acting Chairman Mr Legere at 7:00pm. 

Minutes from the February meeting are approved, vote is unanimous. 

Mr Farringtons C.U. Application to have an motor vehicle inspection station in his garage is approved. 

Motion by Ms Bacchiocchi.Vote is unanimous. 

Ms Lords C.U. Application to have a bakery business in her home is discussed. Ms Lord would prefer a 

type two permit which allows a sign. Ms Lord is asked to notify the abutters by certified letter. Ms Lords 

application is approved with motion by Ms Lansing. Vote is unanimous. Ms Lord will appear on the 

agenda in the near future. 

Old Business; Tree house cove C.U. Application will be on the agenda also in the near future.  

Mr Broyer, our Chairman, has stepped down due to a conflict of interest with his position as assistant 

C.E.O. Therefore the Board voted to have Ms Kirby assume the duties as Chairman. The vote was 

unanimous. The Board is excited to have Ms Kirby as Chairman and has pledged  full support going 

forward. The Board would also like to thank Mr Broyer for his tenure as Chairman and wish him well in 

the future.  

Please be advised that the next Board meeting will be 6/17/20 at the Town Hall,7:00pm.  

The Board is holding weekly meetings to bring business up to the present. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:54 pm 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald. 

 


